NOVEMBER 5TH :

2025

/

Utah One Health:
Rural Perspectives

Through a One Health lens, this symposium will
consider how rural perspectives affect and inform One
Health practices in Utah. Expect engaging discussions,

professional CE, student presentations and more!

Get ready to explore Southern Utah!

Join us in Cedar City at the
SUU Hunter Alumni Center

. . Calling all students! If you want
RegIS‘l'rCIflon / to share your work at the
o I ‘\: symposium, reach out to
IS NOW Open. \“ cnkeislingeutah.gov and

kvalcarceeutah.gov to find out
more!



https://2025utahonehealthsymposium.eventbrite.com/

